
 

Dear Bellmoore Grad’s and Family: 

 

As a result of the recent Ministry directive limiting indoor and out-

door social gatherings, all in-person grade 8 graduation social 

events are cancelled and may not proceed.  Our Bellmoore Grade 8  

Gathering scheduled for October 7th has been cancelled.  

 More details will follow, very shortly regarding Award, Medallion 

and Composite pick up. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Mrs. Mochrie  


